
HELLO 
PARENTS 
& CARERS,
Welcome to the first 
issue of the monthly 
F@B Newsletter!

We are Friends @ 
Brindishe Lee, a 
registered charity 
committed to raising 
funds and supporting 
our school. We are 
delighted to be able 
to share with you our 
plans for the academic 
year 2019/2020. 

Thank you for reading!

THE F@B TEAM

8 OCTOBER F@B meeting at  
The Lord Northbrook  
– all welcome

12 OCTOBER ▲ Open 
Gardening Day – help tidy up 
the outside space at school
18 OCTOBER Cake Sale – 
get baking and donate your 
delicious creations
29 OCTOBER  Pumpkin 
Carving Workshop – learn 
how to make the perfect 
lantern for Halloween 
NOVEMBER F@B Annual 
General Meeting – date TBC
22 NOVEMBER Wear 
Pyjamas to School Day – part 
of the donations will go to 
Children in Need

f r i e n d s  @  b r i n d i s h e  l e e

F@B
DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES

HELP US RAISE FUNDS FOR BRINDISHE LEE

DOWNLOAD
the Easy 

Fundraising app

SEARCH
‘Friends at 

Brindishe Lee’

REGISTER
name, email, 

password

SHOP 
raise money  

for F@B

14 DECEMBER Christmas 
Fair – stalls, entertainment 
and a visit from Santa!
FEBRUARY (TBC) Pizza 
Ingredients – buy to take home 
and share your pizza snap
5 MARCH World Book Day 
Fancy Dress – always a 
success!
20 MARCH Quiz Night 
(parents and carers only)
3 APRIL Sponsored Park Run 
(details TBC)
22 MAY School Disco – an 
evening of music and great 
dance moves

Watch out for further details 
about each event.

F@B Board of Trustees:
Leila Minnell, Chair
Simon Mason, Deputy Chair
Lesley Williams, Treasurer
Dawn Jacovou, Secretary

Newsletter editors:
Jeni Anderson and Juliana Lovato

Brindishe Lee school always welcomes donations to help 
provide our children with the best possible learning 
environment. If we buy or book items online, such as grocery 
shopping, holidays etc, the school gets money every time! 
All we need to do is shop via the Easy Fundrasing website or 
mobile app: www.easyfundraising.org.uk.
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